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Thank you for your stewardship of your District property!  
Here are some reminders and new information: 
• Dublin has a defined Historic District shown on the other 

side of this letter, as well as outlying historic properties. 
 

• The City’s regulations to protect these resources can all be 
found on our one-stop webpage 
https://dublinohiousa.gov/historic-dublin-resources/ . 

 
• The Architectural Review Board is composed of preservation 

experts and community members, appointed by City Council 
who review and approve requests for properties, building 
modifications, and demolitions. 

 
• Recent upgrades to our Code allow many more 

Administrative Approvals (including signs) plus guidance for 
Background buildings, based on your input in 2023!  
Check it out! 

 
 
 
We greatly appreciate your care of these important resources, and you play an important part in keeping 
the character of Dublin intact for both current and future residents. Should you have any questions about 
your property, its uses, potential changes or restoration resources, please contact us directly. 

 
 
Sarah Holt, Senior Planner                      614.410.4662 | sholt@dublin.oh.us           

  
 

Historic Dublin is the Heart of Our Community 
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